
Weekly Westwood Parent Email – Friday, May 3rd, 2024 

Dear Westwood Families, 

I’ve attached the email below in PDF for easier reading on some Smart phones.   

Thank you for reading this weekly email and keeping informed about your child’s school. 

 

THE WEEK AHEAD AT WESTWOOD 

Thursday, May 9th – PAC Hot Lunch -  Panago Pizza  

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Grade 5 Fundraiser – Me N’ Eds on May 15th  

Please see the attached poster on details.  Mention Westwood (Port Coquitlam Location Only)  

and our Grade 5’s will earn 20% back to help them with costs for the Grade 5 Leaving Events!  

 

PAC UPDATE 

Upcoming Hot Lunches: 

• May 23 - Freshii & Booster Juice (orders due May 14) 

• May 24 - Last Movie Night of the year (Movie TBA) 

o More info to come 

Next PAC Meeting - Tuesday May 14 @ 7pm in school library 

 LOST AND FOUND- 

Please come to the front lobby and pick up any of your child’s lost items (see photos attached).  

These items just arrived after May 1st – many today!    

 

REPEAT INFORMATION FROM PAST EMAILS 

 

PAC UPDATE 

Munch A Lunch & Angel Fund Donations:  Spring Session 2024 now 

open!!  

For those who don't have a Munch a Lunch account yet, go 

to https://munchalunch.com/schools/westwood and sign up! 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/westwood


• Lunches for this session are: 

o April 25 - Red Robin (payment due April 16) 

o May 9 - Panago (payment due April 30) 

o May 23 - Freshii/Booster Juice (payment due April 14) 

o June 6 - Boston Pizza (payment due April 28) 

o June 20 - Subway/Booster Juice (payment due May 11) 
  

• Angel Fund Donations 

o If you are able, please consider making an "Angel Fund" donation 

(found on your Munch A Lunch Dashboard under "Fundraising 

Open!") 

o Reminder that all Angel Fund Donations will be used to support 

hot lunch orders for Westwood students who otherwise would not 

be able to participate due to financial barriers.  You "order" this 

donation as if you were ordering a lunch item.  Do not fear when 

you are asked to associate the donation to your child - it's just 

how the system's programming is set up (if you have more than 

one child, it does not matter which one you pick).  Any questions, 

please reach out to the PAC (westwoodpachub@gmail.com) 
 

 

COMING UP SOON AT WESTWOOD 

Tuesday, May 14th – PAC Meeting 7PM in Library 

Wednesday, May 15th – New K’s Only – Connecting to K Event at 3:15pm  

Wednesday, May 15th- Me N’ Eds Fundraiser for Grade 5’s  

Thursday, May 16th – Gr 5 Fundraiser Snack Day 

Friday, May 17th – School Pro D (No School for Students) 

Monday, May 20th – Victoria Day Stat Holiday 

 

Go Canucks Go!!    Have a wonderful weekend 😊 

Stacey Parmar 

Principal 

École Westwood Elementary 

email:  sparmar@sd43.bc.ca 

Office Email:  westwood@sd43.bc.ca 

mailto:westwoodpachub@gmail.com
mailto:sparmar@sd43.bc.ca
mailto:westwood@sd43.bc.ca


School Website:  http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/westwood 

 

We acknowledge we are on the traditional, ancestral and unceded territory of the 

kʷikʷəƛəm (Kwikwetlem First Nation). We thank the kʷikʷəƛə ̓ m who continue to live on 

these lands and care for them, along with the waters, and all that is above and below. 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/westwood

